ST PAUL’S HOCKEY SUPPORTERS GROUP MINUTES
Thursday 14th April, 2011
3.30pm-5.00pm
Meeting Opened at 3.40pm

Attendance as per Attendance Register:  Narelle Darley, JoAnne Delahunty, Donna McKay, Gaenor McKenzie
	
1.  Apologies – Carla Wise
2.  Minutes from previous meeting – Narelle Darley moved a motion that minutes from the previous meeting be accepted as written, seconded by Kerry Kingwill
3.  Business arising from previous minutes 
3.1.	End of Season Breakup – it was discussed that we will make enquiries into a function at Kedron Wavell as was done in 2009.  Kerry will contact Kedron Wavell in regards to prices and availability of a function and menus
3.2	Firsts uniforms are at shop – Narelle confirmed this.
4.  Correspondence
4.1.       Inwards:
	SPSSA  letterhead in doc form
	Email from Joanne Lovett regarding information on any fundraising events
	Minutes from Swimming, Netball, Cricket, Music, Football, Auxilliary and Junior School	
	Outline of Development Day schedule from C Wise
	Email from Narelle of Agenda Template
	Email from BWHA regarding hours Jazzi and Tegan worked for invoicing and payment
	Email SPSSA  AGM minutes
	Email from Carla Wise regarding hockey training times Monday 3.30pm
	Email SPS key register
4.2.	Outwards:
	Email to all Hockey Supporters from Samantha Gray regarding Valleys Hockey Club looking for more U13 hockey players
5.  Treasurers Report – see attached 
6.  Presidents report -                                 HSG Presidents Report
14/4/2011
Information from SPSSA meeting 22/3/11: 
The Sutton building is being (has been…) demolished. The visitors parks will be unavailable during construction of the new building.
There is a talk on Cyberspace issues in the Chapel on 19/4/2011 that Paul Browning   highly recommended.
The St Pauls Open Day attendance was down this year. 
The $1000 grants to all supporters groups has been approved
A uniform committee has been looking at issues to do with the St Pauls uniform. One of their recommendations is that the current Middle & Senior school hat be replaced with a cap. The current hats would still be worn on formal occasions. The recommendations are currently with Paul Browning.
Tuckshop – Meredith Merchant has resigned. The tuckshop desperately needs volunteers. Please help where you can.
A quote has been received for air conditioning of the tuckshop of $46750 Hockey Supporters Group
.  This quote has been rejected. 
Narelle Darley
President 

7.  School report – to be advised by Carla Wise next month.
8.  General Business
8.1. Discussion on Development Day – everyone was very pleased with the outcome of development day considering the bad weather.
8.2. Letter of congratulations and Badge for Tiffany Hughes Hockey Captain organised by Narelle, Tiffany received her Hockey Captain Badge and letter of congratulations today at training.
8.3. Traditional first home game breakfast – the committee decided against this, as the first home game match is on the 4th of June
8.4. Dreamy Doughnut fundraising information from Donna – Donna spoke to Dreamy Doughnuts at Chermside no problems in organising fundraising, Kerry will contact Caro Emslie to find out the numbers of doughnuts they sold at a recent fundraiser to gauge how many doughnuts we  need to order.  Donna will email Joanne Lovett about the doughnut fundraiser.  It was discussed that we will need the Hockey Captain to help organise the fundraiser.
8.5  Narelle will email Carla Wise for updated Hockey Team members information for records.
8.6  Managers are needed for each Hockey team – Email to be sent out asking for any volunteers.

Meeting closed 4.50pm

